HELLO

WOW! FEBRUARY IS ALREADY HEREMWE WILL
BE LEARNING ABOUT HEALTHY EATING,
HEALTHY HEARTS,SHOWING KINDNESS AND
EXERCIZING.

ALSO THIS MONTH IS OUR VALENTINE
PARTY!l THERE WILL BE A SIGN UP SHEET
ON THE DOOR AND PARENTS ARE WELCOME.
THE CHILDREN WILL ALSO HAVE AN
OPPORTUNITY TO EXCHANGE VALENTINE
CARDS. PLEASE KEEP A LOOKOUT FOR ANY
NOTES GOING OUT ABOUT THE PARTY!

THIS MONTH REMINDERS:
FEBRUARY 14TH VALENTINE PARTY AT 3
FEBRUARY 17TH FOR TEACHER ENRICHMENT DAY -CLOSED

THANK YOU,
MS.KRISTY AND MRS.ELLEN




